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Our state and our citizens can't afford to switch over to all electrical vehicles in this short amount of
time. Electricity is to expensive and we don't have the charging stations needed to support the
demand. Not to mention the outrageous cost of battery replacement. We don't have enough trained
technicians to maintain supply and demand of maintaining electrical vehicles.
How can our general population afford this? How can our business owners afford to install this
service to customers?
The traffic backups in our state won't support electrical vehicles. Cars will be dying and abandoned
on the roadways.
We need much more time to make this conversion.


